
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, November 16, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Cheese Pizza  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. This Thursday we will have the PBIS store during lunch time. Remember to bring your 

tiger stripes that you have earned for being safe, being ready, and being respectful.  

 

2. This Friday we have our second TGIF, we will sell tickets on Thursday and Friday during 

lunch time only. Remember you must have a signed permission form to purchase a ticket. 

Remember tickets are not sold at the door. You can print a form from our website or ask 

your advisor.  

 

3. Remember Fun Snack is today during your lunch. You will have the opportunity to 

purchase brownies and/or Hawaiian Punch. Brownies are $2 and punch is $1. Please 

make sure to bring single dollar bills to make the line move fast!  

 

4. Gurrie’s Speech Team will be meeting after school until 4 on Thursday in Mr. 

Ingwersen’s room to help determine speech events and do some practice performances. If 

you aren’t able to attend the meeting and haven’t signed up for the Speech Team Google 

Classroom yet, see Mr. Ingwersen as soon as possible this week to ensure your spot on 

the team.  
 

5. Yearbook will meet this Thursday November 17th after school in Room 209B. See Mrs. 

Neadly with any questions. 

 

6. Congrats to the Gurrie math team for placing 4th in the Fenwick competition on Monday! 

Special congrats to Nolan Fey and Ben Sherman who placed 16th and 17th place. If you 

are interested in joining math team, please see Ms. Zalewska in room 208 for more 

information. 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


